
Term 1, Week 7 

2022 

G.S. Kidd Memorial School 

From our Principal 

 

Thank you to the outgoing P&C executive 

Lisa Warren, Bec Mizzi, Bec Gander and Amy Elton who have support the students and 

staff over the last 12 months. It would be wonderful to see families join the P&C Annual 

General Meeting Thursday 17th March 5:15pm in the school Library. 

School Stream:   

This is the school’s communication 

platform please ensure you use this to 

complete notes and submit absences 

its important that everyone submits absences through this system to ensure students 

are correctly marked away. If you have any questions, please email 

rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Bec Maybury 

Principal 

Newsletter Date 

Volume 1, Issue 1 

GS KIDD Memorial School 

P & C Easter Raffle 

 
Drawn 4 April 2022 @ School assembly 

$1 per ticket 

Prizes: 

1st Prize Basket of Easter Eggs donated by Woolworths Gunnedah 

2nd Prize $50 Bunnings Voucher 

3rd Basket of Easter Eggs 
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Positive Behaviour for 

Learning (PBL) is a 

whole school framework 

that helps promote 

positive behaviour 

across a school. 

Students are explicitly 

taught expected behaviours on a weekly basis during assembly, and 

we celebrate students' successes during this time. 

This framework establishes clear and consistent boundaries that are 

expected.   

PBL is focused around Safe, Respectful and Responsible behaviours 

Staff are focused on taking a proactive, preventative approach to 

ensure all students receive a level of support to help them to be 

success both in the school and community 

environment. 

Happy 70th Birthday       

Mrs Holmes, we hope you 

enjoyed your birthday, and  

liked your card from the GS 

Kidd Memorial School 

students. 



Swimming 

Carnival 

18 March 2022 
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SPORT NEWS 
Tennis began last 

Friday with Mr & 

Mrs Louis coming 

to give students a 

lesson.  Everyone 

participated and 

had a wonderful 

time showing off 

their new skills and 

are looking 

forward to them 

retuning next 

Friday. 

Thursday 17 March 2022 

5:15pm in the Library 

All welcome to come along and join in. 

• All Easter Raffle tickets need 

to be returned by Friday 1 

April, 2022.  
 

• Don’t forget to return your 

completed photo order 

envelope to school by Friday 1 

April, 2022.  

        No late orders! 

All are encouraged to wear Orange for 

Harmony Day. 

March 21,  2022 
The day we celebrates the country’s 

cultural diversity.  

School Vaccination 
Program - 2022 

The first School Immunisation for students in  
Year 7 and Year 10 will be held on: 

 

Tuesday, 22 March 2022 
Please return forms as soon as possible 

Important Dates 

24 March 2022 
 

Overnight stay  - See School 

Stream for details. 
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GS Kidd Memorial School  

Contact details: 
 

Address: 37 Lincoln St, Gunnedah NSW 2380 

  PO Box 316, Gunnedah NSW 2380 
 

Phone: 6741 5200 
 

Email: gskiddmems.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au 

Tilly’s Visits 

Friday 11 March 

Friday 25 March 

Lunch Orders  

 Lunch ordering from 
Gunnedah South School 
canteen has commenced. 

Orders are offered on 
Tuesday only, with online 
ordering cut-off at 8am.  

Term 1 

11 March 

1 April 

Term 2 

 29 April 

13 May 

27 May 

10 June 

24 June 


